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March 1: Deadline for the 2017 Burns-Bellhorn Fund Scholarship and the Timothy Casson Memorial Scholarship Fund applications. Guidelines and the application processes for 2017 are available online at www.yolocf.org and www.sacregcf.org. The awards will be announced in May 2017 by the Yolo Community Foundation (YCF), an affiliate of the Sacramento Region Community Foundation (SRCF).
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The Burns-Bellhorn Fund Scholarship is available not only to current graduating seniors at Winters High School and Wolfskill Continuation School, but also for those graduates of Winters schools who are currently in the work force and wish to continue their education in a trade or vocational school or junior college. The scholarship is for students who wish to learn a trade or vocation or go into business or other endeavors that are different from the usual careers provided by a standard four year college education.
The Timothy Casson Memorial Scholarship Fund was established by Paul and Gail Casson in memory of their son, Timothy Casson, who promoted small business ownership as a profession. Applicants must be a Winters High School or Wolfskill Continuation School senior planning on attending a Junior College, Trade, Technical, or Vocational school with a career goal of becoming a tradesman, business person or entrepreneur.
YCF strives to boost local philanthropy by serving donors, nonprofits, and youth in the Yolo County. To learn more about the scholarships and YCF visit the YCF website at www.yolocf.org, send an email to yoyosa@yolocf.org or call 530-312-0593. 
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